STATE OF CONNECTICUT

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC HEALTH
Office of Health Care Access

July 21, 2011 VIA FACSIMILE ONLY

Jeftrey Gorelick, M.D.

Urology Associates of Danbury, P.C.
51-53 Kenosia Avenue

Danbury, CT 06810

RE:  Certificate of Need Determination Report Number 11-31705-DTR
Urology Associates of Danbury, P.C.
Acquisition of Extracorporeal Shock Wave Lithotripsy Equipment

Dear Dr. Gorelick:

On June 14, 2011, the Office of Health Care Access (“OHCA”) received your Certificate of Need
(“CON") determination request on behalf of Urology Associates of Danbury, P.C. (*Applicant”)
with respect to whether a CON is required for the Applicant to acquire extracorporeal shock
wave lithotripsy (“ESWL”) equipment for its office in Danbury.

Pursuant to General Statutes § 19a-638, a CON is not required for the Applicant to acquire
ESWL equipment to provide ESWL service in its own office. If you have any questions
regarding this letter, please contact Steven W. Lazarus, Associate Health Care Analyst, at (860)
418-7012.

Sincerely,

AP
/ﬁ:jjjqu/ L ares

Kimberly R. Martone

Director of Operations

C: Rose McLellan, License and Applications Supervisor, DPH, DHSR
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